
From: James McLuckie 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2009 12:54 PM 
To: 'Jonathan Edwards'; Mohammad Habib 
Cc: James Ballis; Hossein Hashemzadeh; Stacey Ashton 
Subject: RE: BDRTCT-20090227ABY, Tucson, AZ 
Mohammad: 
 
Since there is already a full-service analog facility on channel 13 registered with Mexico at this 
location, IB would have no objection to the authorization of this digital LPTV without the need for 
Mexico coordination. 
 
Sincerely, 
James 
 
 

 
From: Jonathan Edwards [mailto:jon@dlr.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2009 11:31 AM 
To: James McLuckie 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: BDRTCT-20090227ABY 
 
James, 
  
The subject LD application proposes a channel that a full service TV station is vacating (same transmitter 
site), but at a much lower ERP (30 dB less) than the current analog operation.  However, it is in the border 
area with Mexico.  Does it still require coordination or is that fact that the ERP is significantly lower 
remove this need?  The client would obviously like to avoid years of delay due to Mexican interaction. 
  
Regards, 
Jon 
  

Jonathan N. Edwards, P.E.  
Consulting Communications Engineer  
(941) 329-6010 (direct dial)  
e-mail: jon@dlr.com  

du Treil, Lundin & Rackley, Inc.  
201 Fletcher Avenue  
Sarasota, Florida 34237   
(941) 329-6000 (main number)  
(941) 329-6030 (fax)  

  
  


